
The best way to avoid flu 
is to get a free flu jab

You can have the flu jab 
at your GP surgery

Or you can have the flu 
jab at a pharmacy

If you have any worries 
about having your flu  
jab then talk to your  
GP or pharmacist

Some people with a learning disability 
can get very ill if they get the flu

GET YOUR 
FREEFREE FLU JAB


